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31/01/2023  13:44:372022/5538/P SUPPRT John Heather The proposed improvements to the property will greatly enhance it, the mews will benefit from this as well as 

the occupants.  The development is welcomed by me and has my full support.

31/01/2023  10:30:042022/5538/P COMMNT Ken Ellis My comments combine the favourable with concerns:-

1. That the existing form of the property meets planning regulations.

2. If so, that proposed alterations with increased use of  the roof space do not affect the privacy of the rest of 

the mews houses and courtyard. If affected, the inappropriate causes would be the increased view from the 

property overlooking the courtyard, noise and lighting. There  are ten attached mews houses in a horseshoe 

shaped courtyard open through the arch to the street.

3. Lighting pointing in the right direction could aid security instead of intruding.

4. The proposal for timber window frames is welcome.

5. Returning to a concern: fire safety. Would it be compromised by the proposed alterations encouraging 

increased use of the roof space?
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